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Tax Collector’s Office in Gulf Harbors (4720 U.S. Highway 

19, NPR) to Temporarily Close for Renovations Starting 

August 5 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that the Gulf Harbors location at 4720 US Highway 19, 

New Port Richey will be closed starting August 5, with a planned reopen date of October 7, due 

to extensive remodeling and upgrades of the building.   

For regular tax collector services, we encourage customers to visit the Pasco Tax Collector’s 

Office at the West Pasco Government Center, 8731 Citizens Drive, Room 120, New Port Richey 

34654.  Concealed weapons permit applications and fingerprinting, which are services normally 

provided at the Gulf Harbors office, will be available at the Wesley Chapel office (4610 Pet Lane 

- C101, Lutz 33559). These service will continue through the duration of the remodel.   

We thank you in advance for your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience this 

temporary closure may cause you. 

For more information about services available at the Pasco Tax Collector’s Office, locations, 

hours of operation, etc. please visit www.pascotaxes.com or contact our centralized call center at 

(727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338. 
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